
The Parent Board meets a minimum of twice a year; there is a fall meeting and a spring 
meeting.  The Board is responsible for the following:


•  Supporting the director and staff in achieving their educational goals

•  Allowing parents a forum for voicing their interests and concerns

•  Hiring and dismissing the director

•  Setting the staff salaries

•  Setting the tuition fees

•  Setting minimum health standards for the school

•  Allocating funds


Every parent has a “say” and is able to attend the board meetings.  They are invited to vote on 
administrative issues regarding the preschool.  Please plan to attend the Parent Board meeting 
in the spring to become informed and to have input in the direction of the school.


The Board members (5) are elected at the March parent meeting each year.  Officers include 
President/Chairperson, Secretary, and Treasurer and two at-large members.  The President/
Chairperson presides over the meetings and assists the director(s) as needed.  The Secretary 
takes and reports on the minutes from the meetings.  The Treasurer keeps the books and 
handles all financial transactions.  For this service, tuition for up to three mornings per week is 
waived for the Treasurer’s child.  This is a minimum two-year commitment.  


The Board, Directors of the Preschool (who are ex-officio Board members) will also meet if any 
special situations arise during the school year.  These parents will also act as parent 
representatives for the school year.  If you have any recommendations or concerns please 
inform one of the Directors or one of the Board members.  With the help of your input we can 
continually grow and maintain our quality reputation.
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